
 
Notice 

 
KALUM HILL TRAFFIC DELAYS 

 
 
Starting Tuesday, June 25, 2019 until July 08, 2019 Kalum Hill (Skeenaview Drive) 
will be experiencing traffic delays up to 20 minutes due to preparation of the road 
for repaving. Pedestrian use will not be disrupted. 
 
The City’s contractor will be grinding the old asphalt on Kalum Hill.  In the weeks 
that follow, there will be an application of new asphalt on the road.  The actual 
dates for the paving will be scheduled by Terrace Paving, and are weather 
permitting. 

The City apologizes for any inconvenience or disruptions caused by this work, and 
remind residents to please observe all traffic signs and flag-persons working in the 
area. 
 
We thank you for your patience and cooperation. If you have any questions please 
contact Public Works Department at 250-615-4021. 
 


